
Limiting my any law abiding citizens rights to conceal carry and defend themselves and others around them is against our rights as 
American citizens. 

Enacting laws against firearms has never decreased crime in any way and instead has done the exact opposite. These proposed 
laws only bolster criminals in their attacks against law abiding citizens by empowering criminals with knowledge that only they have 
firearms within the allocated space, therefore making these facilities more prone to attack by the only ones then allowed to have a 
firearm there; criminals who do not follow the laws already in place. 

I urge you as representatives of every law abiding citizens within our beautiful state to not allow fear based laws to pass while law 
abiding citizens suffer and criminals become more empowered to do exactly what they do; which is break the vary laws we already 
have in place. 


